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Alfred University's Study Abroad Office is planning its first-ever Study Abroad Fair for 11 am to 3 pm Tuesday, Feb.
1, in the Knight Club, Powell Campus Center, on the AU campus. Representatives from about a dozen Study Abroad
programs will be on hand to meet with students who are interested in spending a semester studying abroad. Alfred
University this year affirmed its commitment to providing as many of its students as possible with a international
experience - whether it's a week-long trip to London with an Honors seminar; two weeks in Costa Rica with a Spanish
class; a semester abroad at one of the many schools with which AU has an agreement; or an international
internship.The University hired Petra Visscher as its first full-time Study Abroad coordinator; she is assisted by Pamela
Lakin.


